
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STENBURY FEDERATION 
Early Years Reception  / Year 1 Class Teacher 
 
The governors of Stenbury Federation are looking to appoint a talented and enthusiastic Early 
Years/Reception Class Teacher with a willingness to work in a team committed to fully participate in 
all aspects of our improving schools. 
 
Stenbury Federation is a group of three small Isle of Wight village primary schools which benefit 
from strong support from their local communities.  Staff work hard to provide the very best for our 
pupils and are valued for the contribution they make.  In return they receive the support and 
training to enable them to be the best they can. 
 
Governors are seeking to appoint an experienced Early Years Reception / Year 1 Teacher who can 
demonstrate excellent classroom practice with high standards of teaching and learning, committed 
to meeting the needs of all pupils and with the skills to engage positively with colleagues, 
parents/carers and families.  A teacher who is motivated, passionate and reflective about their work 
and has a commitment to their own professional development. 
 
Stenbury Federation is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  All successful candidates for 
posts working with children will be subject to relevant disclosure and barring (DBS) checks and 
references. 
 
We are an equal opportunities employer and welcome applications from all sections of the 
community. 
 
Visits to our schools are welcomed.   Please call Wroxall Primary School Tel.  01983 852290 to 
arrange. 
 

Salary: Main Payscale (Range £23,720-£35,008) 
FTE 1.0 
Fixed Term Contract initially to 23rd July 2019, with a view to a permanent contract from September 
2019. 
 

 

 

Please email application to: sbm@wroxallprimary.co.uk 
Closing Date:   Friday 19th October 2018 
Interviews:   Wednesday, 31 October 2018 
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